
  

 

23 July 2021 at 2:30pm 
Second-hand uniform at bargain prices! 

All proceeds go to CSF and will be  

spent on the children!  
This sale relies on donations 

of old uniform so, if you can, 

please donate any clean 

uniforms (name tags 

removed) to the school 

office before 21 July. 


